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The Editor

SOUTH AFRICAN FAMILY PRACTICE

Dear Editor

AN AUDIT OF SURGICAL TERMINATION OF PREGNANCY AT A LEVEL 1 HEALTH FACILITY IN SOUTH AFRICA

The above manuscript refers. There is still a high rate of unintended and unwanted pregnancies in South Africa, despite access to termination of pregnancy clinics. This paper describes an audit of women’s attitudes to TOP.

All authors contributed to this study and agree to its submission for publication.

Yours sincerely

J MOODLEY 
